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01/03/2023 
Dear Parents, 
 
As we start the second half of the Spring term, we hope you enjoyed the half term break. It was lovely to 
hear from the children about all the things they have been doing. 
 
After School Clubs 
This term we having a slight jiggle round with clubs. As we no longer have cycling club on Mondays we 
are moving drawing club from Tuesday to Monday after school. This is because we have been able to 
arrange Zumba club on Tuesday after school between now and the Easter holidays. The sessions will be 
led by Nicola, a Zumba instructor and will be fun and active. If your child would like to come along and 
try the first session next week, please let Miss Hill know. The cost of this club is £2 (as other clubs) and it 
will run from 3.30pm to 4.30pm. If you have more than 2 children we can offer a flat rate of £5 for any 
club they all attend, including breakfast club.  
 
All other clubs will be on the following nights: 
 
Monday ~ transition Year 6………………. and drawing club ~ all children  
Tuesday ~ Zumba (new ~ all children)  
Wednesday ~ craft club ~ all children  
Thursday ~ healthy living club ~ all children  
Friday ~ games club ~ all children …………and football club ~ children in Key Stage 2 
 
Netball club is on Wednesday lunchtime for all children in Key Stage 2 (Year 3 to 6) 
Wrap around is available from 4.30 to 5pm at an additional cost of £2. 
 
PE Kit 
Please can all PE kits be sent back into school. All children need plain black PE shorts and a plain white T-
shirt ~ this is our only uniform requirement and is important for safety. It can be bought from any 
supermarket or ordered through school. Children also need a pair of PE trainers, some tracksuit bottoms 
or leggings and a fleece top or sweatshirt for outdoor PE. Please make sure these items are all labelled 
with your child’s name. 
 
Fair Trade and Recycling 
We have all been learning about Fair Trade and ways we can protect and care for our planet. As active 
citizens we have been involved in making posters and leaflets. Look out for these on village noticeboards 
and at our school entrance.  
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World Book Day 
Tomorrow is World Book Day, so we are all bringing our favourite book to share (and a teddy to read to 
if you like!) All children will receive a voucher tomorrow for World Book Day which can be used in shops. 
Have fun reading together. Every time you read together you are investing in your child’s  future ~ and 
reading is just a lovely thing to do too! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Helen Hepworth 
 
Head teacher 
 
 


